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Greensboro Selectboard 
January 6, 2014  

Public Hearing – Zoning Bylaw Amendments  
 

SELECTBOARD MEMBERS PRESENT: Bridget Collier, Marsha Gadoury, Anne Stevens, 
Susan Wood, Warren Hill, Jr.,  
SELECTBOARD MEMBERS ABSENT: None.  

OTHERS PRESENT: Kristen Leahy, Andy Dales, Josh Karp, Phil Gray, June Cook, Rick Ely, 
Linda Ely 
CALLED TO ORDER:  6:32 PM 

Warren opened the meeting, and asked if anyone present had comments regarding the updated 
zoning Bylaw.   

Rick Ely wondered if ‘Public Water Body’ should be defined. After discussion, it was agreed 
that a definition should be added.  

Andy Dales said that the state is working on new statewide water quality protection regulations 
which may end up being weaker than the water quality protection provisions in Greensboro’s 
Bylaw. He said that we need to let our representatives know that towns should be able to 
implement stricter regulations than state standards.   

Bridget made the following motion: 
The Board sends the Bylaw forward with minor grammatical changes and clarifications. 

Anne seconded the motion, which carried (A.S., M.G., S.W., B.C. in favor; W.H. abstained as 
Chair).  

 
ADJOURNED:   6:45 PM 
Respectfully Submitted: Josh Karp, Selectboard Clerk  

 


